

Colorado Christian Service Camp, Inc.

## **March Newsletter**



## SHARING

One of the greatest benefits and joys of being a Christian is the act of giving. As a Christian, you have no doubt experienced both sides of this blessing. Giving of your time, energy, effort and finances brings a feeling of satisfaction that is hard to describe. Being on the receiving end of such love is humbling and reassures us of our faith in God.

Following the example that Jesus gave them -- the Christians in the book of Acts -- set a precedence of giving that still works today.

(Acts 4:32-37) As we gear up for our 49th summer camp season here at Camp Como, I want to thank you for helping us in years past and invite you to assist us in our ministry to young people this year. We cannot do this ministry without you!

More than ever, we need your help. Finances are tight and camper numbers are up. Government agencies and insurance companies, along with other variables, are making it more complicated to operate.



This newsletter is dedicated to opportunities for you to help us reach youth for lesus.

Thanks for helping,



## IDEAS

## Here are some ways that Camp Como could benefit from your help:

- Tax refund gift (deductible).
- Sponsor our intern in whole or part (\$1,000/ month).
- Loan a car for speaker's use during June.
- Adopt a cabin (replace old decks and doors).
- Provide gas cards.
- Pray for campers, speak-

- ers, program directors, worship teams and staff.
- Donate to the Como Cupboard (contact us or check with your local church for items requested by Camp Como and drop them off at your church for delivery with the campers).
- Give monthly financial support.



Challenging campers to fall in love with God and stay in love with God!



had."

Acts 4:32

Como, CO 80432 719-836-2382 camp@campcomo.com